
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0127/2022-23                                                                                      08th Nov 2022            
CIRCULAR FOR GRADES VI TO XII 

 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings ! 
 
As per notification received from the Haryana Government the *school will remain 
closed on Wednesday, 9 November 2022* on account of Zila Parishads and Panchayat 
Samitis elections. 
 
There will be online classes for students of Grades VI to XII tomorrow. The details for 
the same will be shared shortly by the respective Class Teachers.                   
 
The school will reopen on 10 November 2022 for all Grades. 
 
Warm regards, 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
   
 
 
  
 
 

 


